
Redwood City Señors Softball Club

Minutes for the March 6, 2024 Board of Directors meeting


Meeting brought to order at 6:35 p.m.

The meeting was held at the Veterans Memorial Building, Sunset Room

Board members present: Dennis Logie, Pete Lewis, William Picht, Mike Lake, Rick Bowlby, 
Angelo Rizzato and Ron Okada

Absent: Deb Coyne and Randy Gavron


AGENDA ITEMS

1.  Secretary’s report was accepted

2.  Treasurer’s report accepted

3.  Rain Line discussed, the board feels we have some time before it will go away. Still 

working on how the website will be used as a replacement.

4.  Night League- Pete will be speaking to San Carlos about returning start time to 7:00. 

Pete will go to Hawes to check for a pitching net, if it is there one there he will bring it to 
Highlands. If not there should be an extra at Red Morton that could be used. There is no 
need to order another at this time


5.  The board agrees if a player is injured on the field and 911 is called that player is not 
allowed to return to the game on that day. If a player is injured but able to “walk it off” 
and bat their next at bat they may return to the game.


6. Dick St. Denny’s 100th Birthday Party will be held 12-2pm on 3/26/24 it will take place 
inside The Community Activity Building and will be a Pot Luck.Email invites will go out 
soon.


7. There have been requests for a fence between Griffin and Bechet during the RWC 
Tournament. Board Members of Day Play will conduct some tests with cones and revisit 
this idea.


8. Emails will be sent to members to encourage the sign up (create accounts) for the 
website. Beth has volunteered to visit Day Play to assist players with creating their 
accounts.


9. The Batter Box cover/mat should be used at all times during batting practice of Day Play.


Meeting ended at 9:00, no date set for the next meeting. Probably April 3rd

Minutes submitted by Michael Lake



